
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Date: December 11, 2024 

Note Sheet 

Subject: Rescheduling of Examinations originally scheduled on 7th & 8th December 2024 and MB 501 

Dear students,  

This is to inform you that all the examinations originally scheduled on 7th & 8th December 2024 have been 
rescheduled as per the following schedule: 

• Examination scheduled for 7th December 2024 will be opened on 28th December 2024. 
• Examination scheduled for 8th December 2024 will be opened on 29th December 2024. 

The students who have already submitted the examination successfully on 7th December 2024 need NOT to re-
appear.  

The students may submit examinations opened on 28th and 29th December 2024 by 5th January 2025. 

The examination of MB 501: Manufacturing System Analysis & Management will be conducted on 14th December 
2024. The examination of MB 501 must be submitted on the same day i.e. 14th December 2024.  

Please ensure that you adhere to the revised schedule and submission deadline. 

 

(CET Office) 


